
 

IMPACT ON COMPANIES AND PROCESSORS

PROCESSORS

- must be trained in the safe handling of diisocyanate-containing products as of 24 August 2023

EMPLOYERS

- are responsible for implementing this training obligation for their employees

- the training is provided by occupational safety and health experts or online

- training must be repeated at least every 5 years

- the employer documents the successful completion of the training

DEALERS

- There is no obligation to provide proof of training when buying or selling the products, only when processing them.

- Information on the training obligation must be passed on to processors of the PUR products concerned.

- The information on the training obligation is printed on the products concerned.

TRAINING COURSES (ONLINE)
In cooperation with several manufacturers‘ and industry associations, an online training platform  

has been made available via the website www.safeusediisocyanates.eu. 

If you have any questions, please  
contact our technical support: 
Phone: +49 221 97061-720  
Email: support@z-z.de 

AFFECTED PRODUCTS FROM OUR RANGE:

ZZ® 330 Fire Protection Foam

ZZ® 383 Fire Protection Foam

ZZ® 380-p Fire Protection Casting Compound 

ZZ® 381-f Fire Protection Casting Compound 

SAFE HANDLING OF POLYURETHANES

Training obligation for the processing  
of products containing diisocyanates

For the processing of diisocyanates in the industrial and commercial sector, a training obligation was  
decided within the framework of the REACH Regulation, which will be mandatory from 24 August 2023.


